
 

2020/21 BUCS Fleet Racing Championship 

Notice #2: Event cancellation due to Covid-19 pandemic  

Senior BUSA officers met by conference call in conjunction with the Technical Delegate to discuss 

the feasibility of running the BUCS Fleet Racing Championship in Spring 2021.  

Having considered the range of factors affecting the viability of the event the decision has been 

made to cancel the BUCS Fleet Racing Championship for the 2020/21 academic year. The next 

edition is now due to take place in November 2021 as the BUCS Fleet Racing Championship for the 

2021/22 academic year. A new Notice of Race will be issued not before 1 October 2021.  

While disappointed that it will not be possible to sail the Fleet Racing Championship this year, the 

BUSA committee is currently looking at options for a Summer event, and will communicate these 

with the membership as soon as possible.  

 

Tom Rusbridge 

Technical Delegate and Principal Race Officer BUCS Fleet Racing Championship  

 


